
ABSBC - Survey – “Conduct Counts Survey "

Thursday, March 9, 2017

To: All MoveUP members at Accenture Business Services

The employer has sent out another message to our members at Accenture requesting that you participate in another

upcoming survey.  This particular survey is, “Conduct Counts Survey”.  We request that our members do not complete this

survey until the employer has contacted the union and received our approval prior to releasing it to our membership.

Once the employer contacts the union and if we authorize the release of this survey, we will send out a bulletin to advise

you that it has been cleared.

In solidarity.

Cheryl Popeniuk

Union Representative

MoveUP

Suite 301-4501 Kingsway, Burnaby, B.C. V5H 0E5

tel: 604 299 0378  toll free: 1 800 665 6838  fax: 604 299 8211

http://moveuptogether.ca

email: cpopeniuk@moveuptogether.ca

web version: http://moveuptogether.ca/absbc-survey-conduct-counts-survey
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